
GOV. MSG. NO* a 9 
EXECUTIVE C H A M B E R S  

H O N O L U L U  

January 12,2007 

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President 
and Members of the Senate 

Twenty-Fourth State Legislature 
State Capitol Room 409 
Honolulu, Hawaii 9681 3 

Dear Madam President: 

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting herewith two (2) copies of 
the Department of Human Services' Report to the Legislature as requested by Act 160, 
Section 4 (391, Section 38.1, SLH 2006. 

The report may be viewed electronically at www.hawaiiaov/dhs/2006 Act 160 
Section 4 (39) Section 38.1 PIP.t~clf. 

Sincerely, 

Enclosures 

http://www.hawaii.gov/dhs/2006_Act_160_Section_4(39)_Section_38.1_PIP.pdf

